
Coquina Elementary 

August 15, 2023 

Meeting Called to Order: 

• 7:05 Introductions  

Stanton:  Literacy Coach/Chairperson; Csider:  Media Specialist/Secretary; Villian:  parent volunteer; 
Benson community member; Smith:  former parent; Lovelace; Principal; Robb:  Math Coach; 
 

•  Approval of minutes:  Change of name Sherif Ivey: name of Kylie; integrated;  
Motion to approve: Smith approve with changes; Villian 2nd;  

• Membership and recruitment: Goal is to recruit as many parents as possible.  Smith:  Car line ask; Villian:  at K 

asked; Csider:  phone calls home 

• We vote in Sept.  for Chairperson, Secretary, and treasurer 

• Objective: We will review in October SAC Meeting   

Meeting dates and times:   

• Looking at dates for the meetings... 2nd Tuesday of the month; Sept 12 Oct 10; Nov. 14; Dec 12; Jan 16; Feb 13; 

March 12; April 9; May 14 

Parent Leadership: we need someone to do this... normally the first Friday of the month; they still do the zoom, and do 

they post the video?   

Treasury Update:  no update 252.86; 64.94; check with bookkeeper on additional funds 

Principal update: Eckard Connects: we have hired someone; 3 classroom vacancies; Stockwell will be ready for the end 

of the month; Robera 3rd; Negreira 6th grade; New Secretary. We do not have 14 vacancies and that is a celebration; 

Game rooms, weekly restart; students get to earn; cups and dots in cafeteria and there will be reteach; focusing on 

Habit; Atomic habits...  

Title 1 

School Improvement Plan: Thoughts? 

Focus so far teaching to the standards; more focus on writing; PBIS will be there as well 

Villian:  this is what parent expect 

Lovelace:  this is why we are focusing on habit; if we get them into the work cycle, we can break the cycle; working 

toward free choice clubs; we need productivity up 

Date to be determined for Title 1 Annual Meeting 

Compact went out at open house on 8_14; will also go home in backpacks; code of conduct is being sent home as well. 

Library: Books: The books are posted, and classroom libraries are posted on the school webpage. 

Next meeting Sept. 12 

 


